
From:  

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 5:59 PM 

To: Planning; Ewan Campbell; Andrew Parkinson (Councillor)  

Cc: Steve Adams (Cllr) 

Subject: 2024/1122/P 

 

Hi Ewan, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. I have just received the same email again 

from the developer where it continues to include inaccurate and misleading 

information where he is trying to rally support. Based off of the last 

conversation on this topic you mentioned this would be addressed with 

urgency.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

  





 

 


